Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Thursday, May 20, 2021 10:08 PM

To: Deke & Corrin Brown

Cc: Steve Monowitz; Dave Pine; Liesje; Tom Finke
Subject: RE: We are so AGAINST the building of lots 5-8

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Deke and Corrin,

Hope this finds you well

FYl, the Community Development Director has extended the comment period for the EIR Addendum by 30 days to 5pm
onlJune 17, 2021.

Thanks

From: Deke & Corrin Brown <d.cbrown@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 9:36 AM

To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>

Cc: Steve Monowitz <smonowitz@smcgov.org>; Dave Pine <dpine@smcgov.org>; Liesje
<HighlandsCAPresident@gmail.com>; Tom Finke <tomfinke2010@gmail.com>

Subject: We are so AGAINST the building of lots 5-8

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Chamberlain has stretched and broken so many rules. We feel he is a crook!
If you believe in Karma ............



